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Two Teens Robbed at Gunpoint 
 
At approximately 7:08 p.m., VPD officers responded to an armed robbery in the 1400 block of North 
Central Court. Officers discovered that two teenagers were robbed at gunpoint by two suspects.  
 
Thankfully, no injuries were reported. 
 
This is an active investigation. Anyone with information is encouraged to contact the Visalia Police 
Department at 559-734-8117. To remain anonymous, call the tip line at 559-713-4738. 
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